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DATE: APri l 26, 1979 memorandum 
REPLY TO 
ATTN OF: 

SUBJECT: 

TO: 

MflRSHALL ISLANDS PROGRAMS AND EXPENDITURES 

William Burr, OHER 
Robert Catlin, OECO 

ASEV has requested that an overall program plan for EV activities 
in the Marshall Islands be prepared. In order to initiate such a 
plan, it would be most helpful if you or your staff could provide 
the following information for each project you support relative 
to EV activities in the Islands. If appropriate and adequate 
information is not already available within Headquarters, it may 
be necessary or desirable to request that field personnel prepare 
such material. (for example, the medical program at BNL is already 
well down this road. Also, LLL says that they can comply without 
impacting on ongoing activities.} This material should include, 
but not necessarily be limited to, the following: 

l. Objectives of the project 

2. Questions being answered 

3. Protocols 

4. Methodologies 

5. Schedules, including milestones, decision points and deadlines 

6. Interfaces with other related projects 

a, Within the same lab 
b, With other labs 

7. Format of results 

8. Method(s) of communicating results and to whom 

9. Reporting requirements 

10. Anticipated future directions, various options and levels of effort, 
including 

a. Resources needed (funds, facilities, personnel, other) 
b. Constraints (real or potential, ~f whatever nature) 
c. Implications of each option, pro and con 
d. Time factors 
e. Decision points 
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11. Detailed cost estimates of the project for FY 1979 and anticipated 
funding requirements for each of the next three fiscal years. 
Include details both for the project itself and for any subcontracts. 

Items (JO) and (11) are of particular importance in anticipating the 
time when DNA will no longer be at Enewetak and when the Marshall 
Islands will no longer be administered via the Trust Terrirory (i.e., 
post-1981). 

It would be appreciated if this material could be returned to me no 
later than June 4, 1979. 

Please contact me if there are any questions concerning this matter. 

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation. 

cc: Ruth Clusen 
Jim Liverman 
Hal Hollister 
Mike Dix 
Walter Weyzen 
Jeff Swi nebroad 

,_(]_ ___ _ 
Bruce W. Wachholz, Ph.D. 
Office of Environment 


